
MABA Minutes for 1-09-2020
December meeting was called to order by President Marybeth Tremblay at 6:31 pm.  Twelve members were present and one guest, Kaitlyn George from Glenwood Newcomers.  Marybeth gave a summary of her year with MABA and then handed over the meeting to Stephanie Bowden, 2020 President.  
A motion by Tina Bakehouse was made to approve the minutes from December 5, 2019 and seconded by Ross Tremblay.  All were in favor.
The treasurer’s report was given by Kenzie Meggison and will be updated once she gets acquainted with the software.  New memberships are being received. (Ardeth Henderson, Larry & Brenda Koger, Jon & Linda Downey, and Bonnie Mansfield.  Marybeth Tremblay will continue taking care of membership to MABA.
Kaitlyn gave a presentation on her “Newcomers Welcome” program from Glenwood.  She explained her procedure and process for welcoming newcomers to the Glenwood community and how she did “coupons” for the local businesses.  MABA is exploring updates to their welcome bag and working on improvements and welcomed her ideas.
The Glenwood Chamber dinner is March 5, 2020.  Nominations are due by January 17, 2020. Tina, Kenzie and Stephanie Bowden may attend.  We have a table for 8 reserved.  Please feel free to nominate Malvern businesses and volunteers. 
Gary Jones is working on the Independence Day celebration and will find out later a firm date.  There will be a meeting in February for the business to get involved in the celebration. 
Discussion continued on a MABA website; whether to share with the City, malvernia.com or how exactly to present the MABA organization to the public for events and information.  MABA can share with the city in designing and updating the current site but would still need an administrator to update events, etc.  There will be a meeting with the designer on Jan. 27 or 29th and Tina and Gary will attend and give their input and report back to MABA in February. 
MABA needs to develop a list of projects for possible Grant applications. Discussion followed that there needs to be a committee to stay on top of needed requirements.  Perhaps community persons would be willing to help with this involved process of Grant writing and coordination.  
The Mills County Tourism is updating an ad that runs for two years.  Bev Dashner made a motion to approve $300 for this ad, Cheryl seconded.  All indicated ayes. 
Marybeth made a motion to adjourn at 7:45 and Tina Bakehouse seconded.  All approved. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next February meeting will be at Club 321 February 6th at 6:00 pm.

